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MEDIA RELEASE 

Ministry’s Disaster Management Unit mobilizes to support NWRHA 

March 30, 2019. Kent House, Maraval - On Friday March 29, 2019, a fire was reported at the Radiology 
Department of the Port-of-Spain General Hospital. 

Upon notification, the Port of Spain City Corporation’s Disaster Management Unit (DMU) was mobilized 
and other Disaster Management Units from Chaguanas to Diego Martin were immediately placed on 
standby to give support to the NWRHA and other emergency organizations should any request be made. 

Minister of Rural Development and Local Government, the Honourable Kazim Hosein wishes to assure the 
public that the Ministry, through its network of Disaster Management Units is prepared to assist in 
emergency response situations. 
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